Rachel Tibbetts

From: dc.support@cherwell-dc.gov.uk

Sent: 09 August 2021 11:32

To: DC Support

Subject: New comments for application 21/02467/F
Categories: Green Category

New comments have been received for application 21/02467/F at site address: OS Parcel 0005 And Part OS Parcel
1300 0878 And 7566 Banbury

from Vicky Robinson N

Address:
24 Thornhill,Chacombe,Banbury,0x172jq

Comment type:
Objection

Comments:

The road where this building is planned will not cope with the amount of traffic being proposed here. This is a main
route in to Banbury and would create massive delays getting to and over the motorway roundabout which already
clogs up. The road is not wide and the site is not that big.

It is outrageous they changed the planning to build a massive warehouse and then ask to do the original buildings as
well. Outrageous!

And that is without the damage being done to land on the opposite side of the motorway to Banbury. This has
always been green space which has been ruined by the warehouse which was built with the change of planning.
Thinking there is space for hotel, office, garage and food outlets is utter madness.

Case Officer:
Bernadette Owens
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